
 

 

If you are experiencing an emergency, call 9-1-1.  

 
The Federal Government mandates that emergency plans for communities within a 
10-mile radius of a nuclear power plant be provided to the public in the unlikely event of 
an emergency at the facility. The Town of North Andover is 16 miles or more from the 
Seabrook Nuclear Power Plant and beyond its mandated Emergency Planning Zone. As 
residents may have questions or travel to the area of the facility, the following 
information has been collated.  
 

Nuclear Power Plant Public Safety 
 

Nuclear Power Plant Emergency Safety Information  
An emergency situation at a nuclear power plant could result in a release of dangerous levels of 
radiation. This release could affect the health and safety of persons near the nuclear power 
plant. 
 
Please use the following links for emergency preparation and response tips: 
 
2018 Calendar for Neighbors of Seabrook Station in Massachusetts 
Emergency Information for the Seabrook Nuclear Power Station  
Emergency Preparedness and Response: Radiation Emergencies from the CDC  
Emergency Preparedness and Response from the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 
This document was updated July 10th, 2018. 
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https://www.mass.gov/files/documents/2018/05/07/2018%20Seabrook%20Nuclear%20Calendar_0.pdf
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/seabrook-nuclear-power-station
https://emergency.cdc.gov/radiation/
https://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/emerg-preparedness.html

